
Camp Hill Presbyterian Church Preschool 

 
Photo Release Form 
 
 
We love to take pictures to share all the fun we are having throughout the school year.  Social 
media outlets serve as wonderful platforms for parents and families to stay connected.  We want 
to make sure you are comfortable with our sharing of these pictures and videos.  Please look at the 
options below and select your preferred options.   
 
 
I understand that my child                                                , may be photographed 
during events sponsored by CHPC Preschool. 
 
 
Photographs of my child may be taken and included, without identification by name, in any Preschool 
or Church publication such as:  (Please check a Yes or No to each item) 
 
 
Yes         No         Bulletin boards 
 
Yes         No         CHPC and Preschool Newsletters 
 
Yes         No         CHPC and Preschool websites, 
 
Yes         No         Class/School Remind and emails, 
 
Yes         No         CHPC & CHPCP’s Social Media (Facebook, Instagram, etc…), 
 
Yes         No         Teacher’s YouTube channel (invitation only) 
 
Comments or specific instructions: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:       Date: 
 
 


